
30th  March 2021

Dear Parent / Carer

Re: SIMS Parent App

As you are aware we now use SIMS parent app to communicate with our parents.

We would like to use this to keep an up to date record of your permissions for your child, i.e  consent for local
walks/visits.  This means that we will not need to collect permission for each individual visit , unless it is further
afield, requires payment or includes an activity that requires specific permission.  It will also include sports fixtures,
should your child be chosen to represent the Academy at any point in the future.

In order to update your preferences please do this on the parent app.

You will need to do this for each child separately as follows;
● Choose the child you wish to update details for
● Select Data Collection
● Select Parental Consent

You will then see the screen below and you need to turn on the selected permissions, please do this for all the
options you would like to give consent for.

We will then update the details on the school SIMS system, and these will remain in place unless you as a parent,
choose to change them.

Yours faithfully

Z Fowler

Miss Z Fowler
Operations Officer




